
Cottonwood Creek Home Owners Association 

Board Meeting 

November 8, 2015 

 

Attendees:  Mike Beister, Leslie Vaughn, Tim Loudon, Larry Watzke, Bill Kilmer, Chris Bilau 

Meeting: 5:00 PM at Legends Bar and Grill  

Purpose: Voting on Officers for 2016-2017 term   
 
 
Meeting was held following the annual homeowners association meeting to vote on new officers for the term 
years 2016 and 2017. 
 
Proposed motion for the following: 
Voted Mike Beister for President 
Voted Bill Kilmer for Vice President 
Voted Leslie Vaughn for Treasurer / Secretary 
 
All votes were approved and set. 
 


